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Easter Competition  
During lockdown we tried to continue as 

many of our usual activities as possible 

one of which was our Easter 

Competition.  The Juniors made 

fantastic Easter creations at home and 

submitted their entries online.  We 

finally named the winners last week and 

they were each given an Easter Egg 

which is a bit strange in July but these 

are strange times. The winners were 

Toriana, Poppy, Joseph D, and Ollie. – 

Well Done!   

 

 

 
This is the final newsletter for this school year.  As this 

strange year comes to an end and we look forward to the 

summer holiday we would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you all for your understanding and kindness during the 

Coronavirus Pandemic and your never ending support throughout 

the year. 

Good luck Y6 we know you will always do your very best as you 

join your high school in September.   We are sorry we have not 

been able to have all our usual end of year leavers’ celebrations, 

assembly and presentations but next week we hope the Y6 have 

a fun filled last week with a few surprises along the way.    We 

hope you have a lovely summer break with your children and look 

forward to welcoming you all back safely in September,  along 

with our new children in reception.   

Good Luck Y6!  

We will miss you all!  

 
We bid a fond farewell to Mrs Rotherforth.  Thank you for all 

your hard work particularly during the Coronavirus Pandemic 

when your workload has increased significantly.  We really hope 

you enjoy your retirement and a well earned rest.  You will be 

missed by everybody.   

 

Our Values - Love, Respect, Hope, Forgiveness, T rust, 

Perseverance. 

 

Home Learning 
For the pupils who have not yet returned to school we are emailing you individually with your final home learning 

pack if you would rather they were printed please contact us at school and we can arrange for you to collect 

them from us.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any assistance with the work sent home.          

Diary Dates 

13th & 15th July Reports sent home 

17th July School Closes 1.10pm 

2nd Sept School Reopens 

9th Oct Flu Vaccinations 

14th Oct School Photographs  

23rd Oct School Closes Half Term 

3rd Nov School Reopens 

18th Dec School Closes 1.10pm  

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://static1.squarespace.com/static/5287080ee4b0020f1bc6b861/t/5323d831e4b0934c33429700/1394858100404/Waving%2Bhands.jpg%3Fformat%3D1500w&imgrefurl=http://www.quotabeenleigh.org.au/community-sponsors/&h=630&w=1386&tbnid=VPmoL9KBhe2quM:&zoom=1&q=waving+hands&docid=4E3zuS_BczNOBM&ei=09R6VfltxbTuBs21g4gH&tbm=isch&ved=0CCMQMygDMANqFQoTCLmjw4-YisYCFUWa2wodzdoAcQ


 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value is Hope:- 

 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons and the wider 

curriculum our children become well rounded, caring 

change makers in our world. Each child is at the heart 

of all we do, to ensure they become the best they can 

be and are meant to be. 

 


